
 
 
 
 
 

Welcome to the Education Department’s International Scholars Program! 
 
 
You can access our web pages at: 
 http://www.nationwidechildrens.org/international-scholars-program. 
 
We have tried to anticipate questions from potential scholars and interested 
foreign institutions might have about our program.  You can view these at: 
 http://www.nationwidechildrens.org/international-scholars-

frequently-asked-questions. 
 
There are several different programs within our Scholars Program, and they are 
described at: 
 http://www.nationwidechildrens.org/isp-programs. 
 
Applicants to our programs must meet certain criteria.  Those are shown at: 
 http://www.nationwidechildrens.org/isp-selection-criteria-and-

application. 
 

We have three program coordinators, each of whom works with certain sections 
of the world.  For a list of their names and the countries, log on to 
http://www.nationwidechildrens.org/isp-programs.  From there click on 
“Regions,” then “View a listing of staff members.”  

 

Please email us at ISP@NationwideChildrens.org if you have questions. 

 

 
 


